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March 27, 2009 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed schedule, issued by Niagara Mohawk, d/b/a National Grid (“Company”), is being 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission (“PSC”) of the 
State of New York. 
 
    Original Leaf No. 476 
 
    Schedule PSC No. 220 Electricity 
 
    Effective:  April 27, 2009 

  
 On March 23, 2009, the Company filed PSC No. 220 Electricity superseding the current schedule 
PSC No. 207 to fulfill the requirements of the PSC’s Electronic Tariff System (“ETS”).  The above leaf, Leaf 
No. 476, was erroneously omitted from this filing. It is respectfully requested that this leaf become part of 
the original PSC No. 220 filing and effective April 27, 2009, the original effective date of PSC No. 220. 
 
 Since there will be no customer impacts with this filing, the Company requests waiver of the 
requirements of newspaper publication as required by 16NYCRR Part 720. 

 
Please advise the undersigned of any action taken in regards to this filing. 
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Patricia J. Rivers 
       Senior Rate Analyst 
       (315) 428-6833 
 
 
 

PJR 
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